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Bepartment of Education

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION
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CN-2023-3-15-1712

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
ORDE202371 7 2

TO : SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
PUBLIC ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY SCHOOL HEADS
ALL OTHERS CONCERNED

FROM : WILFREDO E. CABRAL, CESO III
Regional Director

SUBJECT : MODIFICATION ON THE PAYSLIP MESSAGE FOR MARCH
2023 PAYROLL

DATE : March 17, 2023

1. Attached is DepEd Memorandum OUF-2023=0140 dated March 8, 2023 from
Undersecretary for Finance, Annalyn M. Sevilla, re: Modification on the Payslip
Message for March 2023 Payroll, contents of which are self-explanatory, for
information.

2. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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